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I am writing to again support a strong cap and invest policy as one part of climate legislation
for our future.  I am a resident of Central Oregon reared in the Cascades, here since 1964.  My
father was a career Forest Service employee, and I grew up with the children of loggers.  I
know where they are "coming from," I came from there too.

But I am also realistic about climate change, and terrified of its effects already seen, and those
which are coming in the next few years.  We are told that we must trade our climate for the
economic needs of our citizens.  It's not true.  We have the power, right now, to make a viable
economy that allows us to survive and thrive for the future.  We must do so.  We must not let
the false message that we need the jobs of yesterday drive us to our own destruction.  We must
move to the jobs of tomorrow.

Please support LC 19.
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